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 This took place at John Marshall high school, with the 

Environmental Science teacher Mrs. Clark. Tasha, Leslie, and Nathaniel 

took a video showing what they do to collect data, what equipment they 

use, and how it is affecting the Earth. They used a data collection sheet, 

a GPS, and a IRT. With all of this they collect data for the 

www.globe.gov website that is worldwide. They found that the 

temperatures are actually lower than normal. 

http://www.globe.gov/

